

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

September 2025

When I Say Terry, You Say Fox!

This month started off by transitioning back to school schedules, building routines, completing important assessments to guide our teaching and learning practices.

While curricular standards are core to our function as a school, we also prioritize active citizenship amongst our students.

#Timberwolves learned about Terry Fox's heroic efforts for cancer research and participated in our 35th anniversary of the Terry Fox Walk raising almost \$2000!



- High Academic Record of Success
- MicroSociety
- Apple Schools
- Terry Fox Walk 35th Anniversary
- Alien In-Line Skating Residency
- Engaged Parent Community with active Timberlea School Council and Timberlea School Parents Association
- Halloween Dance
- Giving Back through Food Bank Drive & Angel Tree Campaign
- Jump Rope for Heart Pie the Staff
- ... and much more to come this year!











MONTHLY

September 2025

NEWSLETTER

Loose Parts Donation Drive



Friday, September 26 from 2:30pm - 3:30pm at the Timberlea Parking Lot

Items collected include:

Bakeware Boxes (large), Bricks Cardboard (boxes, tubes), corrugated Chains Containers / Tubs (large), Cookware Crates (plastic), Hoops Kitchenware (e.g., wooden spoon, tongs), Laundry Baskets, Mixing bowls, Paint Brushes, Plastic bottles and caps, Plastic scoops, PVC tubing, Rope Spools (large, wooden), Tarps Tires, Traffic Cones (pylons), & Wood / Lumber (please ensure there are no nails/staples)

Please email jenny.adams@fmpsd.ab.ca if you have a mud kitchen or outdoor used toys that aren't on the list for approval prior to drop off.









780-743-5771



